
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

5MARCH2013 

Dear Mississippi Summer Project Veterans, 

Harlem based production company Firelight Films is producing a documentary about the Mississippi 
Summer Project of 1964 for PBS’ American Experience.  The film, directed by Emmy award-winning 
Stanley Nelson (“Freedom Riders” and “The Murder of Emmett Till”), will air on public broadcasting in 
2014.  

Your experiences during that summer are unique and we hope to capture that in the film. One way of 
accomplishing this is by including the letters you wrote home, the diaries you kept and the photos and films 
you took in the documentary.  

Please contact us if you are interested in discussing your Summer Project memorabilia. Please call Stacey 
at 646-524-6010 Ext. 0 or email: freedomsummer2014@gmail.com.  We look forward to hearing from you.  

Sincerely, 

Firelight Films  

	
  


